
FRANCES E. "FRAN" KOLODZIEK
On Tuesday, June 18, 2024.

Daughter  of  the  late  George
and Mary Kolodziek; sister of
the  late  Helen  (late  Robert)
Langmann, the late Nellie M.
Kolodziek,  the  late  Frank  S.
Kolodziek,  the  late  Chester
(late Florence) Kolodziek, the
late  Woodrow  B.  Kolodziek,
and  the  late  John  G.  (late
Peggy)  Kolodziek;  aunt  of
Leonard  (Denise)  Kolodziek,
the  late  Chester  (Debbie
survives)  Kolodziek,  the  late
David  Kolodziek,  the  late

Kenneth (Julie survives) Langmann, and the late Barbara (late
John) Komisary; also survived by generations of nieces and
nephews and many dear friends. Fran was a lifelong resident
of  Carnegie  and  a  lifelong  parishioner  of  All  Saints  P.N.C.
Church. She was an active member of the Ladies Adoration
Society and All Saints Church choir. Fran retired in 1998 after
47 years  of  service  at  L.B.  Foster  Co.  Arrangements  have
been  entrusted  to  the  SZAFRANSKI-EBERLEIN  FUNERAL
HOME, INC.,  where family and friends will  be received on
Monday from 3-7pm at 101 Third St.,  Carnegie. A Mass of
Christian Burial  will  be held in All  Saints P.N.C.  Church on
Tuesday at 11:00am. Following Mass, Fran will be laid to rest
in  All  Saints  P.N.C.  Cemetery.  In  lieu  of  flowers,  please
consider  making  a  donation  in  Fran's  name to:  All  Saints
P.N.C. Church, 500 5th Street, Carnegie, PA 15106.

www.szafranski-eberleinfuneralhome.com
Send condolences post-gazette.com/gb


